
The Pennsylvania USAG board held a meeting on June 27th at the PA State Clinic in State 

College, PA. 

State Chairperson Donna Guenther called the meeting to order. 

Board Members present:  Donna Guenther, Kevin Pope, Lynn Ross, Bridgette Hild, Mike 

Vanim, Sandy Greiner, Melanie Sheriff, Barb Cutillio, Jane Carusso, Terry McGirk, Courtney 

Harrington, and Rich Fiorintino. 

Board members absent: 

  Katie Flemming and Jill Morris 

1. With the number of clubs in Pennsylvania hosting competitions the state is constantly 

in need of new judges and discussion was had on how to better accomplish that.  A 

motion was made that after a one year commitment judges will have their USAG fees 

paid the following year.  A vote was UNANIMOUS. 

2. Pennsylvania will pay half of the 2020 regional entries for Levels 8,9 &10 as a way to 

give back to the athletes in our state.  This may or may not be repeated based on the 

states finances.  

3. Discussion was had on what type of Pennsylvania State Clinic to have in 2020.  It was 

decided that the clinic will be athletes and coaches at the same time and not on 

separate days as was the case this year.  The clinic will be held on Sunday, September 

27th.  Depending on the number of entries it’s possible the afternoon of Saturday, 

September 26th might be utilized as well.  The 2020 state clinic will be held at Prestige 

Gymnastics in Lancaster, PA.  

4.  An early “Mark Your Calendars”.  Pennsylvania will host a clinic to formally 

introduce the new compulsory routines either the first or second weekend in 

June of 2021. 
 

As always if you have any suggestions, complaints or compliments about anything 

relating to gymnastics in Pennsylvania please put them in writing and submit them 

to State Chairperson Donna Guenther at Pausag155@gmail.com. 

Meeting was adjourned by Donna Guenther. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Kevin Pope 

Record Keeper 

 

mailto:Pausag155@gmail.com

